
From:

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Round abouts at Creditview and Kenninghall
Date: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 9:31:56 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Good Evening Stephanie,

Thank you for returning my call today.

Please be advised that in our neighbourhood of 82 homes 93% of the residents on the East side
of Creditview and Kenninghall are totally against the roundabouts being installed for a specific
number of reasons. We have voiced our concerns to Brad Butt who has brought forward a Motion
to Council requesting that the intersection of Creditview Road and Kenninghall Boulevard remain
signalized. We would appreciate if you could pass our concerns on to other members of Council.

1. Roundabouts are uncontrolled access, Kenninghall would lead right into the roundabout.
Lights which are currently at Kenninghall and Creditview provide a controlled access
for all cars and pedestrians.

2. With a roundabout School Busses to get in and out of our community safely during
main rush hour times is a major concern.

3. Access to Creditview for residents going to work at peak times will be a major access
problem with roundabouts.

4.Cross walks at the roundabout or either north or south of the roundabout for students
having to catch there school busses on the west side of Kenninghall are a main safety
concern as driver's heading north and south on Creditview would not yield to the
students at the crosswalk.

Regards,
 Robin McLeod
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